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STATE AND FEDERAL PERMIT REQUIREMENTS 
 
Work in the project area will proceed after the City of Portland confirms environmental 
remediation activities conducted under the auspices of the State of Maine’s Voluntary 
Remedial Action Plan (VRAP) are complete.  The project will need to conform to the VRAP or 
modify it and secure regulatory approval for any deviations. 
 
The project will require a Maine Department of Transportation Traffic Permit and a MeDEP Site 
Location of Development Permit (including the Stormwater Permit, and Maine General 
Construction Permit).  The City of Portland has delegated review authority for projects which 
require Site Location of Development Permits from the MaineDEP and the Traffic Permit from 
MaineDOT.   
 
The project may also require a MaineDEP Air Emissions Permit.  The Owner’s mechanical 
engineers have not yet developed the projection of BTU’s which will be required to support the 
energy needs of this project.  Once the projection of BTU’s is made, the need for an air 
emissions permit can be assessed. 
 
There are no federal permits identified by the City of Portland, the project team, or the owner 
as being required for the project.  Copies of permits from State officials not issued under 
delegated review will be provided to the City Planning Staff upon receipt. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


